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March 27, 2020 

Lonedell R-14 Families, 

I hope you all are holding up during our school closure.  I know it is difficult.  You are doing a 
wonderful job keeping your students engaged in learning and active.  I love seeing the photos 
you share on our social media pages.  Protecting the safety of our students, staff, families, and 
community is foremost in my thoughts.   
 
As you know, the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak has not slowed down.  As a result, it is 
important to continue good hygiene practices, stay home when possible, and practice social 
distancing.  Keeping this in mind, and in conjunction with schools throughout Franklin County, 
Lonedell School will be extending its closure through April 24.  Below you will find the details 
from Franklin County schools. 
 
“As area superintendents continue to navigate this historic COVID-19 health challenge, nothing 
is more important than protecting the health of students, employees, and the communities 
they serve.  After consulting with state and local officials, all school districts listed below are 
announcing an extension of the current school closure through April 24.  Families will receive 
more detailed guidance from their respective school districts over the next few days.  
 
Franklin County R-II School District  
Lonedell R-14 School District  
Meramec Valley R-III School District  
New Haven School District  
Spring Bluff R-15 School District  
St. Clair R-13 School District  

Strain-Japan R-16 School District  
Sullivan School District  
Union R-XI School District  
School District of Washington  
Crosspoint Christian School 
Immanuel Lutheran” 

 
We will be sharing more details on additional learning resources, meal deliveries, and other 
resources as they become available.  We will share these details via our normal communication 
outlets.  Thank you for doing your part to keep our students, staff, families and community safe 
and healthy.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Jenny Ulrich 
Superintendent 
Lonedell R-14 School District 

Jenny Ulrich, Superintendent  Wayne Dierker, Principal 
   
Brad Rucker, President of the Board Sarah Grus, Board Secretary 


